
 

We’ve heard the saying, “April Showers Bring May Flowers.”  The saying im-

plies that in order to enjoy the beauty and fragrance of the flowers, a time of 

rain must be endured.  This saying can be looked at in relation to our lives.  

We can look back over the seasons of our life and see where we may have 

went through a rainy, dreary time period before the blessing of the outcome 

was evident.  God promises in Romans 8:28 that “All things work together for 

good to those who love God, to those who are the called according to His 

purpose.”  If we put our hope and trust in God, we will be able to see the 

beauty that comes after the rain.  May we all take this season as an oppor-

tunity to trust in God’s promises.  We can rejoice in the knowledge that after 

the storm comes the rainbow! 

Spring and graduation picture link is now available!  The link is posted at the 

TVCDC Families Facebook page.  All viewing and purchasing can be done 

through the website or Sarah Dunlap (sdunlap68@yahoo.com).  If you would 

like to have the picture link emailed, please contact the main office.  Thank 

you Sarah Dunlap for another great year of pictures!   

Friday, April 27th we will be hosting our annual St. Jude Trike-a-thon.  The 

riding schedules will be posted in your child’s classroom.  The one year olds,  

Ms. Kelly, and Ms. Tara’s two year olds will be riding on the rubber play-

ground.  All riding toys/bikes can be dropped off on the playground in the 

morning. Ms. Bailey’s two year old class, the three’s, four’s, and five year old 

classes will be riding on the back parking lot.  All riding toys/bikes can be 

dropped off along the building in the back parking lot.  Signed permission 

slips and helmets are required.  Remember to label all items with your child’s 

name.  Please have all donations turned into the office by Friday, April 27th.  

Please make all checks payable to St. Jude.  Donations can be made online at 

www.trikeathon.stjude.org.  Thank you in advance for your participation and 

donations to a worthy cause. 

If your child’s schedule will change or if your child will not be attending for 

the summer, please give a one week notice to the main office with your 

child’s change of schedule or last day.  Thank you in advance for your cooper-

ation. 

“Children are a gift from the Lord; they are a reward from Him.” 
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Dates to remember: 

 April 27th– St Jude Trike a 

Thon (weather permitting) 

See April Calendar  
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Director-Tonya Neal  

Assistant – Jessie Fleck 

Admissions – Brittany Hill 

Accounts– Tara Simpkins 

Morning Supervisor– Stacey 

Gibson, Brianne Henson, 

Kelly Varney, Karri Cook 

Evening Supervisor-Grace 

Johnson, Kristen Grispino, 

Claire White, Jennifer Pauley 

Main office hours are from 

8am -5pm daily. 

 

Weekend Service Time-

Sundays at 10:30am 

Check out Grouplink-

churchatthedepot.com 



 

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Claire Ms. Stephanie     

Ms. Cassi Ms. Anna 

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Brianne Ms. Melinda 

Ms. Kristen Ms. Traci 

Ms. Chelsie Ms. Marisa  

  

 

 

 Hello Parents!  Welcome to 

April and we hope you had a  

blessed Easter! 

Our bible themes for April are 

Zaccheaus, Nicodemus, Joshua 

and Caleb, the Battle of Jeri-

cho, and Daniel in the Lion’s 

Den.  The students really en-

joyed learning about Hosanna, 

Palm Sunday and Jesus’ rising 

from the tomb!  Thank you for 

your contributions to our East-

er celebration! 

Other themes for the month 

are zoos, spring, favorite au-

thors, rain and large cats 

(lions, tigers, panthers, etc.).  

We will continue to review our 

letters and numbers also.  Our 

character traits to focus on are 

KINDNESS and FAITH.   

As we spring into our new season, 

please remember to dress your 

child for outdoor play (heavy and 

light coats).  It is also a great time 

to double check your child’s spare 

clothes to make sure they are 

weather appropriate.   

Our class could use small treasure 

items, extra clothes, tissues, and 

paper plates for crafts.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

Infants, Toddlers and Twos   

Hey parents!! April showers 

bring May flowers! Spring is 

finally here and we are 

thrilled for warmer weather 

and new experiences from 

nature. From planting new 

flowers and seeds to watch-

ing the trees start to flourish 

again, we are so excited. 

Our weekly themes for the 

month of April include the 

zoo, spring, favorite author 

week, rain, and large cats. 

Our bible themes will focus 

on the story of Zacchaeus 

and Nicodemus. The bible 

characteristic trait will focus 

on KINDNESS and FAITH. 

The letters of the month will be Ss, 

Tt, Vv, and Ww. Our colors will be 

purple and blue. 

Remember to check your child’s 

folders daily  for artwork and im-

portant updates.  

St. Jude Trike-a-Thon 

Friday, April 27th 

 

April 2018 
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Wet wipe donations 

appreciated! 

Infant teachers: 

Ms. Grace, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Demaris,  

Ms. Erin, Ms. Stacey,  Ms. Kelsey,  Ms. 

Kayela 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Michelle H., Ms. Sarah B., Ms. 

Mary, Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Karen 

Older one year old teachers: 

Ms. Michelle M., Ms. LaDonna, Ms.  

Karri, , Ms. Sue, Ms. Laura, Ms. 

Vanessa Ms. Sarah C. 

Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Kelly, Ms. Alyssa, Ms. Tara, Ms. 

Patti, Ms. Kinsey, Ms. Bailey, Ms. Han-

nah 

Threes, Fours and Fives 


